
 
 

DOTHILL PRIMARY SCHOOL 
Severn Drive, Wellington, Telford, Shropshire, TF1 3JB   

Telephone 01952 386870 
 

Head Teacher: Becca Butler 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers of Year 1 
 
After half term Mrs Howard will be moving into EYFS as Mrs Wood (current EYFS teacher) is going to 
be off work due to expecting a baby soon. 
This was a difficult decision to make as we realise that this will be a change for 1H. Mrs Wood is 
going to be starting her absence earlier than was originally planned which has meant we have had to 
change the original plan. 
On 1st July Mrs Thackray is returning from maternity leave and she will be teaching 1H for the rest of 
the term. Until then there will be a supply teacher in the class. Mrs Howard will still be around to 
help the supply teacher settle in and to keep things ticking over in Year 1. Miss Cooke, Mrs Rowley 
and Mrs Rouse will also still be based in 1H so the structure and routines will remain the same for 
the children. 
 
Thank you for your understanding. 
 
Best wishes 
 

Becca  

 

Becca Butler 

Head Teacher 

Dothill Primary School  

01952 386870 

 
 
 


